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The Linden Garden Club invites you to join us for our annual bus trip which will be on March 22nd.  This year we will go to Cameron Village for our first stop.  You can leisurely stroll through the stores and do some shopping.  There are a variety of stores.  Then select a restaurant for lunch.
After lunch we will depart at 1 pm and arrive at the Art Museum at 1:30 pm.  There it will be a self-guided tour of the Art in Bloom display.  Bring your camera because you will see beautiful and extraordinary floral designs.  These floral designs are inspired by a piece of art.
The bus will leave Pinewild CC parking lot at 8:30 am and we ask that you be at the parking lot ready to board the bus at 8:15.  We will leave the Art Museum at 4 pm with an ETA back home at 5 pm.
The cost for this trip is $50 and that covers transportation and admission to the Art in Bloom display.  Please email or call Margie Butcher -(mbutcher1@nc.rr.com/910-255-6917) or Nona Burrell (nburrell@nc.rr.com/910-295-3909).  You can mail your check to Nona at 15 Edinburgh Lane and that will confirm your reservation.
We hope that you will join us,
Margi Butcher



	
